


We feel that if further changes are to be implemented they should be Territory wide to put
the brakes on the displacement affect that is currently undersold in light of otherwise positive
statistics to come out of the Barkly region restrictions that were imposed.

- Changes to the Banned Drinkers Register (BDR)} such as registration from health
professionals and the reporting of suspicious transactions could provide similar
improvements in key statistical areas if they were implemented without the need for licence
variations.

Further consultation with indigenous communities in relation to the setting of limits for their
own community could also prove to be advantageous.

It appears that in relation to measures being introduced that the emphasis is clearly on
supply and yet the reduction of demand does not seem to be getting the attention it
deserves.

The unintended consequences of similar variations to the Barkly region could have a
massive impact on the very way of life in Alice Springs not to mention effect on the tourism
industry and economy of Alice Springs. The potential closure of the local supermarkets and
the staff they employ would be a severe blow as the community clearly values and frequents
these establishments. The Accord accepts that some changes are required, however Alice
Springs should not just be used as the next place to impose restrictions and should be
assessed in isolation to the variations imposed in the Barkly region.

The Central Australian Liquor Accord appreciates your consideration of this request and

should you require any further information please call me on 8850 7721.

Yours sincerely
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Craig Je
Chairperson
Central Australia Liquor Accord



